
Bruce Rich, Hunting Heritage Program Manager, Rocky Mountain Elk Foundation 

An avid hunter and angler, he has also been a fish and wildlife conservation professional for 
nearly 4 decades, and is retired from Montana Fish, Wildlife & Parks. He is a Montana Master 
Hunter Graduate and a Fellow of, and past Coach for, the National Conservation Leadership 
Institute (NCLI). Bruce is also a former Hunter and Bowhunter Education instructor and 
Recreational Boating and Fishing Foundation Board Member, and is currently a National 
Archery in the Schools (NASP) Basic Archery Instructor and an active instructor for Conservation 
Leaders for Tomorrow (CLfT).  

 


